
Meeting between Ambassador Yamada and President Sarkissian 

On January 30, Ambassador Yamada met President Sarkissian, thanked the President and 

his spouse for their attendance at the Ceremony of the Enthronement of His Majesty the 

Emperor in October last year, and exchanged views on the future prospects for Japan-

Armenia cooperation and development. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mofa.go.jp/erp/ca_c/am/page4e_001137.html

